
Ordinance 2024-01(b)(AB) 

Manager’s Report 

 

An Ordinance Appropriating $5,000,000 to the Manager for the Aurora Harbor 

Improvements Capital Improvement Project; Grant Funding Provided by the Alaska 

Department of Transportation and Public Facilities.  

 

This ordinance would appropriate $5 million of grant funds from the Alaska Department of 

Transportation and Public Facilities’ Harbor Facility Grants Program. This funding would provide 

support for the phase IV of the Aurora Harbor project. Phase IV project work includes the 

installation of new main walks J and K in the north end of the basin, completing the headwall float 

to reconnect the north parking lot to the harbor; updating the gangway, electrical system, lighting, 

potable water, and fire suppression systems; and installing a new Tee float on main walk H. The 

local match requirement will be met with 2022 1% Sales Tax and Harbor Enterprise fund balance. 

Docks and Harbors anticipates a bid award in February 2025. 

 

The use of 2022 1% Sales Tax funds is consistent with the intent of the of the initiative approved 

by voters in the October 4, 2022 municipal election. 

 

The Docks and Harbor Board will review this request at the January 30, 2025 regular meeting. 

 

The City Manager recommends this ordinance be introduced and set for public hearing at 

the next Assembly meeting. 

    


